
 

 

 

TDSB Budget Forum 
Monday, June 5, from 7:00 PM to 9:00 PM via Zoom 

Ward 15, Toronto-Danforth Trustee Sara Ehrhardt and Ward 16, 
Beaches-East York Trustee Michelle Aarts invite you to a special virtual 
ward forum on the TDSB budget. You will have the opportunity to ask 
questions, offer views, and share ideas around organizing in the east 

end for public education. All parents/guardians/caregivers and 
members of school communities are welcome. 

 
Please REGISTER HERE to let us know you will be attending. 

 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

 
   

Trustee Michelle Aarts 
Ward 16, Beaches - East York  

Michelle.Aarts@tdsb.on.ca 

Trustee Sara Ehrhardt 
Ward 15, Toronto – Danforth 

Sara.Ehrhardt@tdsb.on.ca 


	TDSB Budget Forum
	Monday, June 5, from 7:00 PM to 9:00 PM via Zoom


